
If you have any questions, email onmission@cottonwoodcreek.org or 972-359-7777x4020 

 

2022 Belize Mission Trip 
• February 17-22, 2022 

• Estimating $1,300 per person 

• Registration Link: https://cottonwood.tpsdb.com/OnlineReg/3195 

• LAST Day to Register: January 9, 2022 

• Non-refundable deposit of $200 due upon registration 

Participant Timeline 

DATE ACTION 

TODAY! CONFIRM YOUR PASSPORT’S EXPIRATION DATE 
• Before applying check how long process for new or renewal is taking! 

Sunday, December 12 
12:30p - Room B111 

Mission Trip Informational Meeting 
What to Expect: Overview of each Trip | Dates | Costs 

January 9, 2022 Non-refundable deposit of $200 DUE to hold reservation 

Sunday, January 9, 2022 
12:30-2:30p 
Game Plan Center 

1st Mandatory Mission Trip Meeting 
● Training session 
● Upload/Sign Online Registration Forms, Waivers & Covid Card 
● 2nd Installment payment due 

Sunday, Feb. 6, 2022 
12:30-2:30p 
Game Plan Center 

2nd Mandatory Mission Trip Training.   
● All mandatory paperwork is filled out and submitted. 
● Final Payment/Remaining Balance is due at this meeting 
● Final Mission trip training, Review information 
● Itinerary 
●  T-shirt 

Feb - TBD Weigh & Distribute supplies 

February 17-22, 2022 Belize Mission Trip  

Fundraising 

1. Fundraising Packet: http://cottonwoodcreek.org/mission-trip-participants/ 
2. Online Payments: To make payments to your own fund please use your Personal PayLink. 
3. Donation checks: Need to be made out to Cottonwood Creek with your name and mission trip noted in 

the memo line.  
4. Online Donations: You can share your Support Link with friends/family. Once they click on the link they 

will need to either login or create an account (the link expires after 30 min). 
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If you have any questions, email onmission@cottonwoodcreek.org or 972-359-7777x4020 

 

 

Our trip to Belize will include several small work projects for Belmopan 

Baptist High School and small village churches and possibly leading Bible 

Studies for Adults and Children. 

Our plan is to be flexible to meet as many needs as possible while we are 

there. 

 

Some of the possible projects are: 

• Build picnic tables and a pavilion to cover picnic tables 

• Building and repair projects at Belmopan Baptist High School 

• Collecting and distributing baby clothing for Hope For Life Crisis 

Pregnancy Center who is ministering to more than 200 very poor 

women (clothing sizes: newborn – 18 months) 

• Lead the Bible Time during the Service at the church. The Sunday 

morning service is really like a Bible Study. If there are musical 

team members, we can lead the Worship Music as well. 
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